UCC 0093 09S

Morales, Jeanette F

From:

Velez, Diana

Sent:

Tuesday, January 27, 2009 3:37 PM

To:

Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: Re: UCC Document needing UScholars' response

Jeanette:

Thank you for clarifying this for me. UScholars fully supports UCC 0087. The proposal will improve the appropriate enrollment and management of this critical student population, and in the process improve the retention and timely graduation of transfer students.

Thank you, Dr. Velez

On 1/27/09 3:12 PM, "Morales, Jeanette F" < JFMorales@Central.UH.EDU > wrote:

Dear Dr. Velez:

Due to the winter holiday break and the start of the spring semester, replies for the attached UCC document were not received by 1/9/09. The UCC is extending its deadline on receiving UC responses to documents UCC 0087 to February 2nd (Friday) so that the UScholars' voice may be heard. Please send your responses to ucc@uh.edu locked::blo

Sincerely,
Dan Wells
University Coordinating Commission, Chair
http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director
Office of Academic Program Management
University of Houston
Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109
Houston, TX. 77204-2035
(713)743-0919
(713)743-0717 - fax
jmorales@uh.edu

"Wisdom begins in wonder." - Socrates

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and attachments are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. University policy restricts the dissemination of certain data and any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.